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Recently Deceased 

Michael Lawlor 

May Moylan 

Sarah Kellett-Mahon

Myra Hawkshaw 

Anniversaries 

Jim  Prendergast 

Margaret & Michael Scanlan 

Christina Carey 

Deceased members of Mc Geown
& Henderson Families 

Ralph Keeley 

Mary Smith 

Michael, Rita & Mary Agnes
Barrins 

Joan Moylan 

Michael Flynn 

Helen Sheehan 

James Smyth 

Months Mind 

Ciaran Ward

Birthday Remembrance 

Mary Malone 

Booking of Anniverary Masses 

        If you wish to book a Anniversary or
Birthday Remembrance  Mass
please give a minimum of one

weeks notice you can phone 01
4600127 or email

judesparishoffice1@gmail.com

             PARISH OFFICE                        
HAS A SUPPLY OF BLESSED CANDLES 
WHICH WERE BLESSED ON CANDLEMAS 
DAY PRICE 2 EURO IF ANYONE NEEDS 
THEM 

Many thanks to all who supported the Annual 

Collection for Accord last weekend amount 

donated here was 715.00

     Christmas Dues

Sincere thanks to all who have returned
thier Christmas Dues envelopes can be

left into the safe at back of  chruch or
handed into the parish office 

        If  writing a cheque for dues please make
out to St Jude the Apostle and not to
Fr Madden all dues are lodged to the

Common Fund in Archdiocese and then
divided among all the priests of  Dublin

Diocese

       VACANCY FOR A PARISH SECRETARY –
KIMMAGE MANOR ARISH Kimmage

Manor Parish has a vacancy for a part-time
Parish Secretary, hours are 10-2 pm

Monday , Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday &
Friday (20hrs). If you are interested in this

position, send your CV to
kimmagemanorparish@gmail.com on or

before Friday February 25th 2022. 

      The Office of Vocations for Priesthood We
invite you to join us in praying for Deacon

Joe Keegan who will be ordained to the
priesthood by Archbishop Dermot Farrell.

The Ordination takes place on Sunday, 20th
February at 3pm in the Church of the Most
Precious Blood, Cabra West, Dublin 7.. If
you know of anyone interested in finding

out more about a vocation to priesthood for
the Archdiocese of Dublin, please ask them

to contact Fr. Séamus McEntee at…...
@dublindiocese.ie or Fr. Bill

O'Shaughnessy at
Bill.oshaughnessy@dublindiocese.ie 

You can watch ordination ceremony online at

www.cabrawestparish.com 

     Toddlers World Classes here now in
Parish Hall Monday Thursday &

Friday mornings from 9.45 to
11am 

    Toddlers World is a new fun
interactive class for children from

6 months to 4 years 

          You can book a space either on
thier facebook page at Toddlers

World or by texting Amanda
086 1700806

   Koins for Kids
Wish to ackowlege with thanks the sum

of 5783.75 donated by you the
parishioners of St Judes to this worthy
cause if you have any small euro coins
lying around in jamjars or containers

please drop them to the parish office or if
you have any foreign currency either

notes or coins all donations will be
greatly received thank you for your

continued generousity to this cause as
they try to raise 1 million euro to

purchase a new paediatric MRI scanner
for the New Childrens Hospital  please

help them if you can.

                 POSITION AVAILABLE   
           Housekeeping staff  needed

for immediate start in the
Dominican Retreat House,
Tallaght, for approx 18-20
hours per week must be

flexible depending on
numbers in

residence.  PleaseforwardCV
to dominicanretreats@gmail.
com forthe attention of  Anita

Kenny.

        Calling all budding Musicians
and Singers 

          Now that we are welcoming our  choirs
and music groups back at mass our

groups are seeking new members both
musicians or singers If  you are interested
in joining our 10am Sunday Choir please
see Judit after 10am Mass any Sunday 

          ------------------------------------------------   

             If  you are interested in joining our Taize
Group please come along to next

meeting in Church Thursday 24th Feb 8pm
use Rossmore Entrance or after next

Taize Mass on 27th Feb at 7.30pm 

-------------------------------------------------------
We hope to see our Folk Group back next

month they sing every 2nd Saturday at
6.30pm if  interested in joining them

please contact Derek Manning at
086 1708799

              ST VINCENT DE PAUL                   
The Society wish to ackowledge with thanks the sum of 

2210.00 donated here during January  you can still 
donate by leaving donations in safe at back of church or 
hand into the parish office  

                             -------------------------------------                       

FROM MONDAY 7TH FEB 2022 We will resume
services 

Monday to Friday:

8.45 Morning Prayer of the Church. (Prayer Books 
available to use in Church) 

9.05 Rosary    9.30 Mass 

 Saturday10.00 Communion Service with Adoration
until 12 noon. 6.30 Vigil Mass                                     

Sunday10am & 12pm  Mass            Adoration:

10-11am Tuesday to Thursday; 10-1pm Friday. No 

Adoration if Funeral taking place          

    THE PARISH OFFICE IS OPEN MONDAY TO FRIDAY 9AM TO 1pm  FOR MASS BOOKINGS AND MASS CARDS OR YOU CAN 
EMAILjudesparishoffice1@gmail.com to book Masses etc or ph Catherine 087 6174498 CRA Number 2001616  
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